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NEW WORLD SAIGON HOTEL HOSTS “A TASTE OF MALAYSIA” IN SEPTEMBER 
 

The bold, mouthwatering flavours of Malaysia will be showcased nightly during “A Taste of Malaysia” 
at Parkview Restaurant at New World Saigon Hotel, 5 to 11 September.  A collaboration between the 
hotel, New World Hotel Petaling Jaya Hotel and the Malaysia Tourism Board, the new Malaysia 
Ambassador Her Excellency Dato’ Shariffah Norhana Syed Mustaffa will officially kick-off the delicious 
festivities at the 5 September opening. 
 
A bounty of Malaysia’s signature dishes will be featured on the buffet, including Lobster Curry Laksa, 
Chicken Roti Murtabak and Deep-Fried Fish with Sambal.  These classics will be authentically 
prepared by multi award-winning Executive Chef Alex Chong who will his special bring Malaysian 
culinary flair to the occasion. 
 
Available 6 to 10 p.m. nightly, “A Taste of Malaysia” buffet is VND1,100,000 per adult and 
VND550,000 for children ages 5 to 12, excluding tax and service charge.  For reservations, please 
call +84 28 3822 8888. 
 
About New World Saigon Hotel 
 

Ideally located within the vibrant business hub of District 1, with easy access to the famous Ben 
Thanh market and many landmarks, museums and cultural centers of Ho Chi Minh City, New World 
Saigon Hotel provides 533 spacious rooms and Suites offering the perfect ambiance for both 
concentrated work and undisturbed relaxation. The hotel is directly located in the city center opposite 
the lush 23 September Park. Just seven kilometers from Tan Son Nhat International Airport and steps 
away from the bus station, the hotel is adjacent to the famous Ben Thanh Market and the main tourist 
areas of Ho Chi Minh City.  
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